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A list of high-powered vehicles banned for P platers under 25 came into effect 4 September 2010.  This list was

updated in May 2011, strengthening the Graduated Licensing Scheme (GLS) and ensuring its fairness.

A significant number of low powered turbo charged or supercharged vehicles previously banned under the

Scheme are now available to young drivers. This includes affordable and safe vehicles such as the entire Holden

Cruze range. 

High performing sports cars such as the Honda S2000 and Mazda RX8 desirable to this age group, are

now banned under the new amendments. 

Vehicles included in the amendments range from 1983 model vehicles through to current 2011 new model

vehicles.

The State Government will continue to monitor new vehicles entering the marketplace and vehicle performance

levels. Get regular news updates on www.facebook.com/MyLicence.

Please check the list to ensure you are driving an approved vehicle before hitting the road.
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